
Language Arts:  

Over these three weeks, we 
will introduce Halloween as 
a special day. A holiday 
when we might dress up as 
one of our special friends, 
or even pets! The children 
will be shown a variety of 
pictures of people                    
celebrating Halloween. We 
will also enjoy finger plays 
including: Five Little                
Pumpkins and Jack-O-
Lantern. The children will 
also sing Five Little                 
Pumpkins and Fall is Here. 
These will enhance our            
Halloween theme.  

Concept:  

Our new shapes and colors 
will be added to the shelf  

jobs. The children will learn 
their new colors orange and 
black, and their new shapes, 
triangle and rectangle.  

Motor:  

The children will be moving 
around, both indoors and 
out. Inside, the children will 
play some of their favorite 
games including: Follow the 
Directions and Body Parts. 
Outdoors, we will be                   
enjoying the playground and 
fall weather.  

Craft and Writing:  

We will me making a fun 
collage with our new shapes. 
The colors orange and black 
will be used for many of our 
papers and projects. The  

children will have fun                  
making handprint spiders 
and painting a Jack-O-
Lantern. Look for our           
special friends and                  
Halloween papers to come 
trick-or-treating at your 
homes!  

 

 

 

 

Although we will still be                   
celebrating birthdays and 
holidays at our school, we are 
not allowing treats to be sent 
and passed out at this time. 
We will provide the children 
with a special snack and               
plenty of extra fun activities 
on these days. Thanks for                       
understanding.  

 

On our Halloween Party 
Days– Thursday and Friday, 
October 29 and 30, please 
send your child to school 
wearing their costume. Please 
avoid any hand held, or                    
additional pieces to their 
costume. If your child stays 
for lunch, please send a full 
change of clothes for the 
afternoon.  

• Thursday and Friday, 
10/29 and 10/30. Please 
see additional notes 
above. If your child 
doesn’t attend either 
party day, they may 
come on one of the days 
from 9AM-12PM.  

• Please return your signed 
emergency                   
information sheets, 
COVID forms, tuition 
policies, and any other 
remaining forms           

needed to complete your 
child’s file. 

• For parents over the age 
of 2 years old, please 
refer to our new updated 
mask policy from              
Thursday,                   
August 20.  

• Please send in a              
picture of your child for 
the classroom, if you 
haven’t already done so.  

• Thank you for all of your 

support,                        
understanding, and                    
acceptance of the new 
policies put in to place 
this school year. It’s 
been a wonderful start!  

• Have you enrolled for 
Tuition Express online 
payments? Many have 
found this convenient, 
but we still of course, 
accept check and cash. 
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Introductions  

Letter Bb  

Colors: Orange and Black  

 

Review  

Letter: Aa  

Shapes: Circle, square,           
triangle, and rectangle  

Colors: Red, blue, yellow, and 
green  

Numbers: 1 and 2  

 

 

 
Happy Birthday!!! 
Abby Pekala 10/22 
 

 

Happy Halloween!  

Ms. Amy 
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